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R.E.A.D. around the World 

 
As we anticipate the official 15th anniversary of 
the beginning of Reading Education Assistance 
Dogs program, it is so rewarding and to see how 
this program has grown.  This growth is due to 
you, the dedicated therapy animal teams that 
make this happen day after day, week after 
week.  
 
Through the years, the R.E.A.D. training manual 
has continually evolved and been updated to 
include the latest information.  And, as you 
know, the manual was just redesigned for the 
15th anniversary and is now quite striking with 
its new format and colored pictures.  There are 
over 11,000 manuals in circulation. 
 
There are R.E.A.D. members in all 50 states – 
yeah!  Over 4560 teams have become R.E.A.D. 
members.  (We know all those other manuals 
have inspired other non-R.E.A.D. programs!)  
 
We are thrilled to support the brave teams that 
have started R.E.A.D. affiliates in their own 
countries.  We currently have affiliates in 
thirteen countries:  Canada, Croatia, 
England/United Kingdom, Finland, France, 
Germany, Italy, Netherlands, Norway, Slovenia, 
South Africa, Spain, and Sweden.  Additional 
manuals have been sold in eleven other 
countries that will hopefully become future 
affiliates:  Australia, Brazil, Columbia, Greece, 
Japan, Iceland, Israel, New Zealand, Poland, 
Portugal, and Romania. 

 
The growth of the R.E.A.D. program is very exciting, not so much for the statistics but for 
the difference you have made in the lives of all of the children you and your R.E.A.D. 
partner have impacted.  And, we must acknowledge and appreciate the essential role 
your therapy animal has in R.E.A.D.’s success.  Without your R.E.A.D. animal’s 
willingness to patiently listen to “Go, Dog. Go!” one more time, there wouldn’t be much 
of a program.  Thank you! 
 

-- Nancy Brooks  
R.E.A.D. Education Manager  

 


